Dear Parents and Carers

12th July 2024

Weekly Newsletter

Year 6 Leavers' Assembly* Friday 19th July at 9.15am in the School Hall

The children have been preparing a lovely assembly and we want it to run as smoothly as possible.

We can only allow two adults per child as the hall cannot accommodate any more than this.

Please remember that the hall gets very hot and stuffy, even on a normal day.

Please bring a drink if necessary.

All buggies and prams must be parked outside.

All small children must be on the lap of a parent.

We have watched the children grow into lovely young people and we are excited to hear about their future endeavours.

Please support the children as they say their final goodbyes to Windmill Hill Primary School.

*tissues will be provided

Kind regards

P. Nenman

Miss P Newman Headteacher